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Offsite Requirements for Works and Services 
The Development Application Department would like to make the applicant aware that if a 
Development Permit and/or Building Permit is applied for, the developer should consult the 
Development Applications Department regarding works and services required by the City of 
Richmond. A Servicing Agreement may be required prior to the issuance of a Building Permit and this 
process takes an average of four months to complete. 
Therefore, it is recommended that you contact the Development Applications Department at 
604-276-4084, to further discuss the procedures and requirements involved with the Servicing 
Agreement process. 
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